Special Newsletter: 10 June 2021

10 June 2021

Dear colleague

This is the first of a series of special newsletters that will follow in quick succession. SA Hunters' comment on the proposed amendments to the Firearms Control Bill is taking shape. Because of the detail, we will be providing our comments piece by piece.

- 1. Firstly, we will deal with specific topics, each with a separate message.
- 2. Secondly, we are requesting members to support and sign specific petitions on various topics and to take action in support of our response.

The information that SA Hunters will be distributing is not limited to members only. Please forward the information, petitions, and actions as widely as possible. We will also make the petitions available in printed format for the convenience of persons that cannot sign them electronically.

The information has been prepared in English to make it available and accessible to a wider audience.

The first information document deals with the amendments to the definitions in the proposed draft amendment bill. It is available here.

The second information document deals with the purpose and intent of the amendments to the act. It is available here.

The first petition to argue against the amendment of the objective of the act is available <u>here</u>. Please sign the petition.

SA Hunters also issued a media statement on 10 June about the proposed amendments. The release is available here.

Kind regards

Fred Camphor SA Hunters: CEO